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Locum General Registrant Position

14 months contract with possible extension

July 2022 — August 2023

Come join us! Family Midwifery Care is seeking a General Registrant LOCUM midwife
from July 1, 2022 — August 31, 2023 with a possible extension. This is a position of
26-34 BCClyear, in a pod of 3 midwives.

FMC is a well-established practice of 13 midwives working in a shared care model with
5 teams of 2 or 3 midwives. This primary team model allows us the satisfaction of
getting to know our clients well, while at the same time having a generous amount of off
call time. Our charting is done with an EMR (Accuro). We aim to be a supportive, fair
and flexible group with both full and part time midwives.

We value a diverse team that reflects the communities we serve. We are actively
seeking IBPOC candidates and are working towards making our practice a more
inclusive space. As always, candidates who speak multiple languages are an
asset.

We serve a diverse group of families in Guelph, Fergus and surrounding areas including
some Mennonite and other rural communities.

We hold privileges at Guelph General Hospital (Level Il) where we have good
inter-professional relationships.

Guelph is a vibrant university community with abundant outdoor activities, agriculture,
arts and academics.

We would love to hear from you!
Please apply with cover letter and resume to:

nadine.duhilenns@familymidwiferycare.ca

Only candidates selected for the interview will be contacted

Family Midwifery Care
672 Woolwich St, Unit 1 Guelph, ON N1H 3Z1 t

519.763.8568 f 519.763.0677
www.familymidwiferycare.ca
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